

LITTLE RED RIVER CREE NATION

March 27th, 2020

MEMO: LRRCN Membership & Staff

RE: LRRCN - Funerals & Wakes.

Tansi Netotemmak,

On March 27th, 2020. at 4:00 pm Little Red River Cree Nation Chief, Council, and our Disaster Emergency Management (DEM) Team have come to agreement that will the public health measures that were implemented to limit mass gatherings to no more than 50 people. This has influenced several events such as birthdays, weddings and funerals.

Which is why at this time, Little Red River Cree Nation Chief, Council, and our DEM have agreed that going forward within our Nation, Funerals and Wakes will have a limit to no more than 15 people.

We understand that this isn't an ideal situation, we understand the challenge to bear with the loss of a loved one is already difficult enough, let alone the coronavirus influencing the way families are working through their grieving, especially thru this troubling time. We hope you understand that this was not an easy decision to make.

This additional measure are put in place to limit the risks of spreading and/or having a COVID-19 outbreak within our Nation.

Please Share.

Thank you,

Chief Conroy Sewepagaham

LITTLE RED RIVER CREE NATION